
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Date: 1st October, 2020 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Bandra-Kurla Complex   
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
 
Subject:  Intimation of closure of trading window  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to circular number NSE/CML/2019/11 dated April 2, 2019 and SEBI (Prohibition 
of Insider Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018, we wish to inform that the trading window 
for dealing in securities/shares of the Company shall remain closed with immediate effect i.e. 
from 1st October, 2020 for all the designated persons and their immediate relatives(s).The trading 
window will re-open 48 hours after the conclusion of the Board Meeting in which un-audited 
Financial Results for half year ended 30th September, 2020 shall be approved. The date of Board 
Meeting shall be intimated to you separately. 
 
 
Please take the information on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

For SoftTech Engineers Limited 
 
 
 
 
Aishwarya Patwardhan 
Company Secretary 


